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Notice 

 
JAE Oregon will begin qualifying an additional 2nd supplier for the rubber seal ring and grommet 
components of MX19002S51. The materials and specifications will remain the same as those supplied 
by our current supplier. There will be no change to design, form, fit or function of this product. 
 
The PPAP will be submitted September 2017. If you have any customer requirements, please let 
your local JAE sales representative know as soon as possible. 

 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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